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For Immediate Release 

April 2, 2015 

EPS CORPORATION AWARDED AIR FORCE NETCENTS-2 NETOPS SMALL BUSINESS 
CONTRACT 
 
 

Tinton Falls, New Jersey – On April 2, 2015, EPS Corporation was awarded a position on the $5.8 

billion NetCents-2 Network Operations and Infrastructure Solutions (NetOps) contract by the 

United States Air Force.  

The NetCents-2 NetOps Small Business contract is an Indefinite Delivery Indefinite Quantity 

vehicle which will run through April 2022. During this term, NETCENTS-2 will be the Air Force’s 

primary source of netcentric and information technology products, services, and solutions. EPS 

will compete for task orders to support the Air Force and Department of Defense agencies 

providing network operations, enterprise services, communications infrastructure, and telephony 

at installations inside and outside of the United States.  

“We are proud to serve our Air Force customers through the NetCents 2 NetOps SB contract. It is 

an honor we do not take lightly.  The EPS team will strive to provide best-in-class, affordable, 

outstanding service and top tier quality solutions on time, every time,” said Bruce Brooke, EPS 

Corporation Director of Business Development. 
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